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From: rod Follett 
Sent: Friday, 2 July 2021 6:53 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Proposed State of Emergency, Emergency Powers

I wish to express my opposition to the proposed extension of the State of Emergency, Emergency Powers to 
the 22nd April 2022. 

An extension of this time magnitude to the SoE is both unrealistic and unnecessary, and provides an 
untenable time for the SoE powers to be in place. 

The Executive Government does NOT have a mandate for this Legislative change and it is an unjust and 
intrusive abuse of power upon the citizens of Queensland. 

Please register my personal opposition to this proposed Legislative change. 

Thank you. 

Regards. 

Rodney Arnold Follett 
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